
CENTRAL MUS 

MAY 11 1979 

Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and Power 
Company 

ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 
President 

IE Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 

Gentlemen: 

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a possibly 
significant matter. It is expected that recipients will review the infor
mation for possible applicability to their facilities. No specific action 
or response is requested at this time. If further NRC evaluations so indi
cate, an IE Circular or Bulletin will be issued to recommend or request 
specific licensee actions. If you have any questions regarding this matter, 
please contact the Director of this office.  

Sincerely, 

James C. Keppler 
Director 

Enclosure: IE Information 
Notice No. 79-12 

cc w/encl: 
Mr. E. L. Hammond, 

Chief Engineer 
Central Files 
Director, NRR/DPM 
Director, NRR/DOR 
PDR 
Local PDR 
NSIC 
TIC 
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